

Good News Bulletin December 2019

DECEMBER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH:

We are proud to announce The Students of the Month have been selected for December 2019. They are:

Freshman – Brielle Kwitkoski Sophomore – Kaitlyn Ury Junior – Audrey Lynch Senior – Lauren Robol

The above students have met the following Criteria:

1. Must meet high academic standards in class.

2. Exhibit positive character and influence on class/school, dignity, respect, trustworthiness, responsibility, caring, and citizenship.

3. No unexcused lates of any kind for the month.

No discipline referrals in the last month.

Congratulations to all of you!

HELPING COMMUNITY SERVICE

Students from Monroe Township High School assembled 100 Holiday Treat bags for children of families in need that receive a monthly food distribution from *The Deacons' Food Cupboard* in Jamesburg. Each bag included a variety of delicious treats. The students also wrapped 21 presents for children in two different families and made holiday cards and gift tags to be included on each wrapped gift. The students that assembled the bags and wrapped the holiday gifts were **Caitlin Belko, Sasha Jacques, and Carson Riley** along with **Erica Friedman**, the District Transition Coordinator and Structured Learning Experience Educator at M.T.H.S. and paraprofessionals **Marlene Oskierko, Darlene Rossano**, and **Nydia Santiago**. John Drozdowski, one of the coordinators at the cupboard was so appreciative of the nice work the students accomplished. He expressed his gratitude to the above students for helping these families have a happier holiday season.

BASKETBALL



Congratulations to the Girls Basketball Team who won the Monroe Holiday Basketball Tournament with wins over Spotswood and Steinert.



We are very proud of all of our students and their accomplishments!

